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Karen CAVE

My principal place of residence is in the Eltham-
Kaponga Community Board area.

Hi, my name is Karen Cave and I'm standing for
re-election to the Eltham Kaponga Ward
Community board. This last term I have been
Chairperson for the Eltham Kaponga Community

Board and have enjoyed that role immensely.
I have learnt so much in my time on the Community Board,
about Council policy and procedure and how things run. I have
had the privilege of meeting so many committed and passionate
people. 
I am actively involved in the community through groups I am
part of, some being the Eltham Community Development
Group, which has completed many amazing projects, and South
Taranaki Forest and Bird, to name a couple.
I'm standing for re-election as I enjoy being an active part of our
community, and want to continue to be part of a team that can
make a positive difference for the Eltham Kaponga Ward.


